
NORTHWEST BERGEN COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Northwest Bergen County Utilities 

Authority is to be held on Saturday, April 11, 2015 at 9:00am at the Woodcliff Lake 

Hilton located at 200 Tice Boulevard, Woodcliff Lake, NJ 07677 for the purpose of 

discussing long-range strategic planning with its consultant.  There will be no public 

participation at this meeting.  Formal action will not be taken. 

 

By Order of the Chairman 

 

Alison Gordon, Secretary 

 

March 27, 2015 

 

 


